
 

 

Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

18 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

July31, 2019 
 

Andy Fiske, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Alan Greenberg -Vice Chairman, Tom Fichtner - BOH Member 

 

Location – Board of Health Office– 18 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 

 

138 Blackstone Street – The Board received a Temporary Housing Trailer Permit from Edmund 

Schofield.  The Board first issued a permit for this property back in 2016 which was good for six 

months.  The Board granted two additional extensions.  The last one expired May of 2018. The 

Board decided to invite Mr. Schofield to their August 14th meeting to ask some questions. 

 

Next discussed is the Board of Health Agent Lenny Izzo’s desire to use new information packets 

and applications for Residential Kitchen Permits and Food Truck Permits.  Missy supplied what 

Mendon currently has and what Lenny is asking to use.  The Board will look these over and talk 

more about it at the next meeting. 

 

Alan was approached by a Mendon firefighter with regards to questionable living quarters.  

When should the BOH be called and when should BOH not be called?  Andy stated to Alan and 

Tom that Police/Fire should use their discretion. They should never feel hesitant to call the office 

or have dispatch call a Board Member. It’s better to err on the side of caution.  

 

Andy asked Tom if he had any new information regarding the Landfill Inspection.  Tom said no.  

He will reach back out to Jim McQuade, who is a Section Chief at MassDEP & someone that 

Tom has been communicating with on this issue. 

 

Next meeting will be August 14, 2019. 

 

Alan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Tom seconds the motion.  All members agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
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